
   “Dare to Dream” 

Community News 

What’s On 
 

 
 

Friday 2nd December 

Slime Fun Run 
 

 

Tuesday 6th December 

Wood Work 6pm—7:30pm 
 

Tuesday 13th December 

Statewide Transition Day and 
Going Up Day 

 

Thursday 15th December 

Graduation—more infor-
mation to come 

 

Tuesday 20th December 

Last day of School 

Thursday 1st December 

The community of Albert Street PS Moe encourages everyone to dare to dream and reach their potential in supportive, caring            

environments. Together we recognise and celebrate our success.  

We value Partnership, Respect, Optimism and Pride. 
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Ready Set Grow Dates  

(new preps 2023) 

Tues Dec 6th (9-11:30) 

Tues Dec 13th (8:30-11:30) 


 

 

Partnership 
Rubie—Taking the time to support other students with technology 

Isabella G—Your partnership working with your foundation buddies on Friday 

Respect 
Sotiris—Asking insightful questions and being an active listener 

Tyson—Following his timetable in the classroom 

Optimism 
Connor B—A fantastic effort during writing last week 

Kale R—Your enthusiasm and engagement in our chance investigation in maths 
Star of the Week 
Maddi—Fabulous work selling raffle tickets to the public on Saturday 

Ellouise—Fabulous work selling raffle tickets to the public on Saturday 



Albert Street Primary School is a Child Safe Community 

At Albert Street we promote diversity and tolerance in a welcoming environment 

Warrawee everyone, 
 

School Council 

School Council met for the November meeting 
this week.  This was our last meeting for the 
year and also the last meeting that Al Kurzawa 
chaired as president.  A huge congratulations to 
Al for his commitment to this role for the past 8 
years to oversee the governance of our school.  
The indicative budget was presented and ap-
proved and we celebrated the funds raised at 
the election BBQ. The BBQ  was a great success 
due to the partnership work of our councilors 
and some staff. 
 

Ready Set Grow 

We’ve had 2 fabulous sessions for our 2023 
preps and their families.  We are so proud of 
how our new students are settling into their 
routine.  There are 2 more Ready Set Grow ses-
sions planned. 
 

Statewide Transition day/Going Up Day 

December 13th it all happens!  Our year 6’s will 
be spending the day at their respective second-
ary schools and our students will be placed into 
their new classes with their 2023 teachers. 
 

Year 2 Sleepover 

If you're driving past the school this evening 
and you see the lights on in the BER, it ‘s be-
cause the year 2 students are having their 
sleepover.  The sleepover is part of our camp-
ing program to support students to develop 
skills of independence and resilience in a camp 
like experience. 
 

Colour/Slime Fun Run  

The colour/slime run is this Friday (tomorrow!) 
the 2nd of December.  The event starts at 
1:30pm until 3:00pm.  We have some very ex-
cited students and staff waiting to be bombed 
with coloured powder, water and slime.  Thank 
goodness it’s going to be a warm day.  Please 
remember to put towels in the car at pick up.  
Family members are invited to “join in”, be pre-
pared  to be coloured!.  Huge thank you to 
Casie and Mr Burnett for their organization.  A 
final reminder to wear white t-shirts with a sin-
glet underneath, some old shorts/pants and 
shoes.  Don’t forget your hat! 

 

Dr Monique Osborn 

Election Day BBQ—Saturday 26th November 

A huge thank you to staff and parents who volun-
teered their time on election day at our BBQ and 
plants stall.  We raised $1053 from the BBQ, sold 
$227 Worth of raffle tickets and made a whop-
ping $409 on the plants stall.  Thank you to all 
our volunteers, Leigh, Barry, Lindsay, Bek, Kate, 
Felicity, Mikaylah, Monique, Ann-Marie, Emily, 
Steve, Troy, Casie, Deb and kids, Jodie, Janelle 
and kids!  A huge thank you to our BBQ sponsors Butchers on George 
and Woolworths, and our raffle sponsors, Tommy Brock Café, Mitre 10 
and the RSL.   

Assembly 

This week, our prep 
students presented 
at assembly.  They 
provided a sum-
mary of their fa-
vourite story and 
showed off their 
posters. Well done 
prep DiSavia! 

 

1/2 Douglas 

1/2 Douglas has been continuing their 
sounds work this week using playdough.  Stu-
dents were focusing on “ey” words.  Pictured 
is Amalia making lots of “ey” words.  Great 
work! 

CSEF 2023 

Last week, information was sent home re-
garding important dates and information for 
the commencement of the 2023 school year.  
Along with this information was a CSEF application (Camps Sports and 
Excursion Fund) .  Families who hold a Health Care Card current on 27th 
January 2023 are entitled to claim the CSEF allowance (currently $125 
per student).  Please complete this form ASAP and return to the school 
ready for processing at the beginning of the school year. 



 Ph:  03 5127 1966    E-mail:  moe.ps.albert@education.gov.au 

 Website:  aspsmoe.vic.edu.au  Mail: PO Box 274, Moe, 3825 

Gates/Late arrivals/Early Pickups 
All gates are locked at 8:45am.  If your child is late to school 
(after 8:45am), or needs to attend an appointment, access 

will be via the front gate only.  At times the gate will be 
locked for incidents around student safety.  Should the gate 

be locked, please call the office. 

Family Pick ups and drop offs 

    A-G    Yellow Gate 
   H-O   Green Gate (Front) 

   P-Z     Blue Gate 

Albert Street on Display 

Turn Back Time Café invited Albert Street to use one of their win-
dows to display students work.  Jo (Art teacher) has put together 
an amazing display of students art work completed this year.  It’s 
very colourful and includes all types of art such as sculptures, 
drawings and paintings using different techniques.  If you are in 
George Street, make sure you check out the display.  Thank you to 
Turn Back Time for this opportunity to show off our school and stu-
dent’s work. 

School Council 

This Tuesday was our last School Council meeting for 2023.  It was 
a very special meeting as it was Al Kurzawa’s last as “El Presi-
dente”.  Al has been School Council president for the past 8 years 
as all 4 of his children have progressed through Albert Street and onto secondary education.  Al will continue into 2023 
when a new president will be appointed and will  remain on school council as a community member.  We can’t thank him 
enough for all the time, wisdom and dedication shown over the years.  We are looking forward to his support and guidance 
as a community member in the years to come. 

Raffle 

Wow!  Want to win 10kg of Cadbury choco-
late?  Our fundraising team are getting tickets 
out this week and we have some wonderful 
prizes for this year’s Christmas raffle.  First 
prize is a 10kg block of Cadbury chocolate, 
2nd prize is a $50 RSL voucher, 3rd prize is a 
$50 Mitre 10 voucher and 4th prize is a $30 
Tommy Brock voucher. Thank you to local busi-
nesses for supporting our fundraising efforts. 



“Dare to Dream” 

Ready, Set, Grow! 

Over the past 2 weeks, students enrolled in prep for 2023 have been participating in our Ready, Set, Grow program.  Our 
new preps have enjoyed meeting staff and each other, as well as some school activities and learning about routines.  
Parents have also been provided with information about school readiness, uniform, some policies and met with our 
wellbeing team.  We are looking forward to a positive start to 2023. 

 


